
Hillcrest Manor Homeowners Association, Inc. July 6, 2017

www.hillcrestmanorhoa.org 

Semi-Annual Meeting 

The 2017 Semi-Annual Meeting will be held on 
Thursday evening, July 13, at 7:00 PM at the Gulf Coast 
Church, 13301 Walsingham Road.  (Behind Village Inn 
Restaurant) 

There will be a $50 Publix Gift Certificate drawing. 

The HOA Board will meet at 6:00 PM prior to the Semi-
Annual Meeting.   You are welcome to attend the Board 
meeting. 

For more information, please call Harriette Weller at 727 
517-4241. 

All residents of Hillcrest Manor are encouraged to 
attend. 

Attention Lake Residents/Owners 

Whether you mow your lawn or use a lawn service, 
please blow the lawn clippings back into your yard and 
not into the lake. 

We have been advised by the Lake Doctor serviceman 
that this is being done and can cause algae problems. 

If we all work together, we can keep our lake looking 
healthy.  Thanks for your help. 
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Officers 

Ben Stephens, President 
benac30@gmail.com 

Maureen Stilwell, Vice 
President  
stilwellmaureen@hotmail.com 

Marilyn Winn, Secretary  
mwinnfla@gmail.com 

Harriette Weller, Treasurer  
hweller53@gmail.com 

Directors 

Joe Place, Director  
joe@enterprisemarine.com 

Mary Finnegan, Director  
marylfinnegan@gmail.com 

Sandy Tarrant, Director 
sltarrant@gmail.com 

Larry Yancey, Director   
yancey@gmail.com 

Ladies Luncheon 

Ladies Luncheon will be 
held on July 11 at 12:00 

PM.  Contact Mary 
Finnegan for details.
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COUPON 
My Salon, Largo 

1890 West Bay Drive, Largo 

offers a 25% discount on Hair Services  
(ladies & gentlemen). 

727 421-9091 
Call Alison Kugler and mention coupon is from 
Hillcrest Manor Homeowners Association.   

Valid until 9/30/2017. 

“I have been a customer of Alison and her salon 
for a number of years and love the professional 
but low key, friendly service that she and her 
staff offer.”  Mary Finnegan 

GREEN TIPS

from Pinellas County Utilities 

Keep It Dry 
Always use a broom to clean walkways, driveways, 
decks and porches, instead of hosing off these areas.  
Save money and water, while getting a little aerobic 
exercise. 

Use What You’ve Got 
One good thing about living in Florida is that we get 
rain.  Collect that free rainfall for irrigation, but make 
sure you use a screened container to prevent 
mosquitoes from breeding. 

Save More Than A Drop 
Repairing leaky faucets, inside and out, will save you 
money and conserve water.  Consider replacing old 
equipment, like toilets, dishwashers and washing 
machines that use more water than their modern 
counterparts.
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Block Captains 
Kate Riggs - 137th Street 

Jenneth Baker - Pinecrest W 

Mary Finnegan - Bonnie 
Brae and Carla Drive 

Joe Place - Hammock Drive 

Marcia Morgan - Kimberly 
Drive 

Larry & Jan Kreuger - Joyce 
Drive 

Dave Stonebrook - Placid 
Drive and Pinecrest E. 

Barb Cushing - Pleasant 
Drive 

Audrey Yancey - Harmony 
Court, Pebble Drive, Regal 
Lane 

Note to Residents - - -


Plan to attend the Semi-
Annual Meeting on 
Thursday, July 13 at 7:00 
PM.  We need a quorum 
of 15 households to 
conduct the meeting.



